
COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS 

March 12, 2018 

 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met March 12, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Keith Roe, Steve Greene 

and Mark Fleming were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting.  

 

Connor Cosand, Mason McMains and Devan Coil, members of Boy Scouts Troop 46 were present for the 

Commissioner’s meeting to fulfill part of the requirements for the Citizenship in the Community Merit Badge. 

Crystal Cosand and Aaron Coil were also present.  

 

Steve Greene reported on the Economic Development meeting that he attended.  

 

Mark Fleming reported on the Dane Hansen Foundation Grant meeting that he attended.  

 

The minutes of the March 5, 2018 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Apryl Webster requested a noise ordinance for a designated area outside of the city limits. She said the neighbor 

has approximately 25 Greyhound dogs that bark constantly. She asked if there was anything the Commissioners 

could do to alleviate the situation.  

The Boy Scouts left the meeting at 9:50 a.m. 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed surplus items to be placed on the April 8th Becker-Bouray 

Consignment Auction. The Commissioners discussed road concerns.  

 

The Commissioners discussed Apryl Webster’s noise complaint with Darrell Miller, County Attorney. Darrell 

Miller discussed the tax lid and financing for capital improvement.  They telephoned Randy Hofmeier, CPA, to 

discuss budget options for capital improvement projects. Keith Roe discussed the process for purchasing land 

from a cemetery district and a school district.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:45 a.m. 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Mark Fleming, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Steve Greene, Member 


